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Desmond Corley

From: Gaines Hunter <GHunter@stimmelpa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 9:21 AM

To: Marc Allred

Cc: Luke Dickey

Subject: [EXTERNAL] CRA- Robinhood MF (W-3534) Outreach Summary

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make 

sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report 

Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems. 

Marc, 

 

We sent 167 letters to neighbors within 500 feet and beyond the outline of the proposed rezoning. To date Stimmel has 

not received any replies from neighbors. 

 

Best, 

Gaines 
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Neighborhood Outreach Letter

Regarding: A proposed rezoning of approximately 0.55 acres located at the end of Lee Street and 
located behind the Robinhood Center. The site is currently zoned Highway Business – S 
(HB-S).  The proposed request is to rezone to Highway Business – L to add additional 
uses such as multi-family residential.  No site plan is required for proposed rezoning.  
The proposed rezoning will be reviewed by the Planning Board and approved by the 
City Council.

For further information or to ask any questions regarding the rezoning please contact 
Luke Dickey with Stimmel Associates. 
Luke can be contacted by phone at (336) 723-1067.

June 20, 2022

SITE

stimmel

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE 
CIVIL ENGINEERING 
LAND PLANNING

601 N Trade Street, Suite 200    
Winston-Salem, NC 27101

www.stimmelpa.com  336.723.1067

W-3534 Outreach Summary Page 2 of 2 July 2022


